
Vaquita Expedition 2008 

Developing acoustic monitoring for the world’s most 
endangered marine mammal

Mexico has invested over $18 million dollars to save this species.  Vaquita 
Expedition 2008 brought an international team of scientists together to help Mexico 
better monitor this species using the latest acoustic technologies.  Dr. Taylor 
relates the many successes of the Expedition and explains why there is new cause 
for optimism.
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